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Dear Patients,

We have all been through a lot over the past few months and so we hope that you and your family have been able to support each other through these unusual times. Like you, we are looking forward to resuming our normal habits and routines one day soon. While many things have changed in our world, our commitment to your health and well-being remains the same.

When you return to our clinic, you will notice some changes that have been put in place as a direct result of the current pandemic. We are strictly adhering to the infection control practices set up by Public Health and the Ministry of Health.
These changes include:

· Our office staff will be asking you screening questions prior to your scheduled appointment. You will be asked those same questions along with having your temperature taken when you arrive at our office for each appointment
· All patients will be asked to wear a mask during their appointment
· We have hand sanitizer that we will ask you to use when you enter and exit our clinic. 
· Your family will be asked to wait outside of the clinic to support social distancing but one family member may accompany you if you require specific assistance or support.  Family members will be screened as well and they will be asked to wear a mask and to complete all hand hygiene procedures
· Plexi-glass barriers at the front desk for everyone’s protection

· Appointments will be managed to allow for greater distances between patients and our physical space has been reorganized with the same goal in mind
· Our staff will be wearing personal protective equipment (PPE) – this may vary depending on the services that they are providing

We look forward to serving you again and want you to know that we will do everything possible to make your next appointment comfortable and safe. We will be happy to answer all of your questions as we completely understand the challenges that everyone is facing each and every day.

We are very thankful that you continue to choose Pickering Sport Medicine and Wellness Center as your healthcare provider for physiotherapy, massage therapy and kinesiology.  We look forward to welcoming you back and seeing you soon.
Warm Regards,

Angela Dye 
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